
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
December 10th 2021 

Christmas Parties: Wednesday 15th December 
We are allowing the children to come to school wearing their 
party clothes. Please ensure clothing and footwear is suitable for 
outdoor play and well-ventilated classrooms! (Perhaps keep a 
Friezland fleece in school bags). Each child will receive a gift at the 
party, kindly funded and wrapped by our Friends of Friezland! 

 
 

 

FOF Christmas Raffle 
Tickets remain on sale via your Eduspot account and also through 
cash sales at school via our School Council Team. £2 per ticket. 
The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 15th December and we’ll 
announce the winners via Google Classroom.  

 
 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 
December 
13th Friezland Christmas Service at Church (Staff & Pupils ONLY) 
13th Class 1 & 2 The Landlord’s Cat Nativity, 6:15pm (Ticket ONLY) 
14th Friezland Santa Dash  
14th Christmas Jumper Day and Party Lunch 
14th Class 1 & 2 The Landlord’s Cat Nativity, 6:15pm (Ticket ONLY) 

15th Class Christmas Parties 
16th End of Autumn Term 2 (THUS) 
January 
4th Return to school, Spring Term 1 (TUE) 

 
 
 

Friezland Santa Dash 2021 
Remember to log-in to your Eduspot account if your child would 
like to receive a 2021 Santa Dash Medal as a souvenir of the event. 
Don’t forget Santa hats or reindeer antlers on the day! 

 
 

 

Class 1 & 2 Nativity 
This is a TICKET ONLY event limited to TWO per family (see 
separate letter emailed home). Please book via your Eduspot 
account. On the evening of each performance, please drop your 
child off with us at 6:00pm, at the playground door. If you are 
spectating, please then queue via the main entrance door. For 
those not watching the show, please collect your child at 7:00pm 
from the playground door. The safety and success of the event, 
relies on your FULL support of our COVID measures. 

 

Keeping in Touch 
Do we have up-to-date contact details for you? 

Please ensure we always have your current contact details on 
record in school. If you move address or change phone numbers / 
email address, please contact school with your new details to 
ensure you can be contacted in an emergency and so you receive 
our weekly communications. 

Friezland Christmas Card Post box 
The last day to post your Friezland Christmas cards is Wednesday 
14th December. Monitors are responsible for sorting and making 
the deliveries so please make sure that the name and class of the 
recipient are written clearly on the envelope. 

                  
 
 

FOF Christmas Card Sales 
Thank you to everyone who purchased Christmas cards, mugs or 
coasters with their child’s art work on. The fundraiser will ensure 
your family and friends receive a truly unique card or gift and we 
raised £230! 
 
 

 

Dovestone Learning Partnership Archery Competition 
Several Y3 pupils represented Friezland at a DLP archery 
competition last week, held at Denshaw Village Hall. Well done to 
those children who took part! There are lots more DLP events 
scheduled this school year from football to tennis! 

 

Oldham Athletic V Sutton Utd: FREE tickets 
As a partner school of OAFC, we have free tickets available for our 
families who wish to attend the match on Saturday 8th January 2022, 
3pm kick-off. Please use the link included in the newsletter e-mail to 
request tickets. They will be sent home with your child on a first come 
basis.  

 
 

 
 

Frosties Booking Forms 
Booking forms for Spring term 1 have been e-mailed home and are 
also available on our school website. Please continue to use them 
to pre-book, wherever possible even if your arrangements stay the 
same. Hand the forms to a member of the team or send them in to 
school with your child. Thank you. 
 
 

 


